
 

 

AGENDA 
REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 
7:00 P.M. 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
SALUTE FLAG 
 
MINUTES – Approve Minutes of meeting August 11, 2021meeting. 
 
REPORT OF OFFICERS: 
 TOWN CLERK 
 SUPERVISOR 
 ASSESSOR 
 JUSTICE 
 DOG CONTROL OFFICER 
 PLANNING DEPT. 

ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 
  
REPORT OF COMMITTEES: 
 BEAUTIFICATION  

HIGHWAY 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
LANDFILL 

 LIGHTING 
 HISTORIAN/MUSEUM  

PARKS AND RECREATION 
 SEWER/WATER 
 YOUTH   
 
COMMUNICATIONS:   
Thank you letter from Nora Mongan of Building 10 Homeowners Association on Green 
Mansions Road for the good paving project.  Thank you from Susan Farber on the paving 
project on Green Mansions Road.  
  
Letter from Sheila Mender about concerns around Victory Court, Grandview Lane and 
intersection of Library Avenue and Milton Street. 
 
Packet sent to the Town Board from “We the People of Warrensburg” about One Year 
Moratorium and Amendments to the Zoning code. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:   
Reject the bid on removal of sludge from the lagoons at Waste Water Treatment Plant. 
 
Had a meeting with the Town Engineers and Water Department about next phase in locating a 
new well in the Town.  We will start contacting land owners to see if we work on locating wells 
on different vacant properties.  
 
Any further comments on the use of the American Recovery Act monies.  We have received 
notice that our amount of funds have increased by $1,647.31. 



 

 

 
WARRENSBURG TOWN BOARD 
SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 
REGULAR MEETING 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:   
Resolution request proposed at last month’s town Board Meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Water System field Compliance Inspection Report has been completed with No Critical 
Violations reported, No Non-Critical Violations reported and No Deficiencies Reports.  A very 
good report received thank to the Water Department Manager and Employees. 
 
Code Enforcement made an inquiry to the status of clean-up of Grist Mill structure.  We were 
informed by management that they are still working with the insurance company. 
 
Report received from Chazen Company on the phase 1 study on the King Street property.  
Report is available in the Town Clerks Office. 
 
An ad was placed in the newspaper looking for additional Crossing Guard. 
 
Had a meeting with Warrensburg Chamber of Commerce to go over plans for the World’s 
Largest Garage Sale on October 1 – 3, 2021.  Reminder to everyone that certain streets are 
Emergency Routes to allow passage of EMS and Fire Vehicles so please be aware that strict no-
parking will be enforced. 
 
Request from North Warren Snowmobile club to use some of the Water District property for a 
snowmobile trail this winter. 
 
Received information on HOME & CDBG funding rounds.  I will ask that the Economic 
Committee look into it and see if we can put in a grant application. 
 
Resolution request from the Historical Society for Occupancy funds in the amount of $700.00 to 
pay for advertising. 
 
Thank you to John and Lisa Alexander to making a $1,507.80 donation for Christmas 
Decorations. 
 
Budget Modification: 
 
Resolution to pay bills on Warrant #9. 
 
WARRANTS:  Total Claims:   
    
      
     
COMMENTS:   
 
ADJOURN: 



 

 

 
 
 
  

     
 
 
 
 
 
 


